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Due to current COVID-19 restrictions, we have decided not to host a whole of 

centre Christmas party for 2020. 

We will however be hosting a week of celebrations between December 7th – 11th     

to ensure each child has the opportunity to take part in the festive merriments. 

The dates for the closure period over this year’s holiday break are: 

Wednesday, December 23rd  2020 –  Friday, January 8th 2021 

Children to return to care as of Monday the 11th of January. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2020 Annual General Meeting (AGM) for Subicare Early Learning Centre Inc. (The Association) will be held on: 

 Friday 20th of November 

 5.30pm - 6.30pm  

Subicare Early Learning Centre, 295 Bagot Road, Subiaco.  

Drinks and snacks will be provided and child minding will be available for Subicare children. The meeting will be arranged in line with 

COVID-19 restrictions. More details to follow re attendance requirements and the agenda for the night.  

At the AGM, members can nominate for election to the Board. The Board is responsible for setting the strategic and operational direction of 

Subicare. The contribution and expertise from parents on the Board is crucial for running Subicare on behalf of our children, families, staff 

and community.  Thank you to all the families who have already expressed their interest in joining the Board.  

 

A key role we are needing to fill based on the current interest in joining the Board next year is the Treasurer 

role. The Treasurer oversees the financial administration of the centre and ensures that Subicare’s financial 

affairs are conducted correctly and efficiently. We have a bookkeeper on staff who completes all tasks and 

works in conjunction with the Director in completing the operational financial requirements 

 

If you feel you have the necessary skills for the role, or have any further questions about the AGM, please feel free to speak to Lindsay.  

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are committed to ensuring a safe, supportive, respectful and nurturing 

environment for children, their families, and our staff. We aim to provide a 

high-quality service that is accessible and affordable. 

We are focused on developing open and trusting relationships with our 

families, staff, Board and other related organisations in order to create a 

healthy and resilient community. 

 

We take fun seriously and use it to engage children in their learning and 

developing their curiosity as part of evidence informed curriculum. 

 

We value diversity and inclusivity. We respect and celebrate our 

differences and focus on what unites us. 

 

We support the individual growth of our children and staff. We help 

everyone progress towards achieving their potential not just for now, but 

with lessons about themselves and the world around them that will set 

them up for life. 

In 2019 the Subicare Board  began developing longterm plans for Subicare to ensure its continued success, and the 

process of formally defining Subicare’s values. This has involved  reviewing internal and external factors that influence 

Subicare now and into future and identifying areas of strength and improvement for the centre. The development of the 

values has been a collaborative effort between the Subicare Board, Management and staff , We are now excited to share 

a group of values that, as a whole, captures Subicare’s uniqueness, and articulates to our  core users and wider community 

how we deliver quality early years education and care. These values are: care, relationships, potential, equality and fun. 
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www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 

www.instagram.com/subicareelc 

 

 

 

 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Hanna family for their commitment and years of 

service on the Subicare Board. Rebekha served as Treasurer for 1 year and Andrew has served for 3 years.  

We are so sad to be wishing you farewell, but wish your family all the best with your exciting new move! 

You will be so missed but will always be part for the Subicare family. 

 


